
Calling all Teachers and 

Leaders….  

Have you thought about what 

the benefits of undertaking an 

NPQ with the Church of Eng-

land in partnership with the 

Catholic Education Service 

might look like for you?  

Come and find out more 

about participating in the new 

NPQ’s on Tuesday 7th Sep-

tember 2021 @4pm online.  

Link here >>>   

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/82186980860

